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We are grateful to our project supporters at Essex Record Offi ce, Colchester Museums, 
Colchester Recalled, Lexden History Group and Sir Bob Russell, High Steward of Colchester.

Community Open Event
10am – 1pm, Saturday 2 February 2019 
at North Primary School  
Over the next 18 months North Primary School will be going on an 
incredible journey researching and celebrating its 125 year history.
We need your help! 
Did you attend or work at North Primary School? Come along to our 
community event, share your memories, donate your photographs, 
meet the project team and help us develop an amazing archive.  

Share your memories by emailing NorthCXXV@outlook.com 
Follow us on Facebook: North School CXXV 
www.northschoolcxxv.com 
John Harper Street, Colchester, CO1 1RP
Parking available via Victoria Chase 

North School’s 
125th Anniversary project 
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